
Request for Special Temporary Authority 
KAKW-DT, Killeen, TX 

August 24, 2022 
 
KAKW License Partnership, L.P., licensee of KAKW-DT, Facility ID 148, Killeen, Texas (the 
“Station”) respectfully requests a Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to operate at 
reduced power. 

The station’s transmitter, operating on Ch. 13, has recently experienced a catastrophic 
incoming AC power surge, damaging key components.  Station personnel have been able to 
restore operation to half-power of 19.5 kW ERP.  This is below 73.1560 (c)’s requirement of 
80% licensed power minimum.  A waiver of 73.1560 (c) is therefore requested as part of 
this STA request. 


